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Duane Wehrer, one of our Past Presidents, gave the inroation and led us in the Pledge
of Allegiance today.

Guests

Would you believe -- all of our guests today turned 1nto new members! Tom Mauro pulled
off a triple play when he introduced his three guests Len Vest, Jim Livermore and Randy
Hampton and announced that all three had submitted an application for membership. Follow-
ing that, President Bob introduced his son, Dan Hugo, who also is becoming a member.

Joe Marci said his guests could not be present today but had submitted applications for
membership. They are Al Cunniff and Jim Dittman. Six guests -- six new members!!
Welcome Len, Randy, Dan, A1 and both Jim's. Great to have you with us.

Induction
President Bob formally inducted recent new members Paul Saur and Jerry Staples. Both
were "pinned" by their sponsor, John Young. Congratulations to you both.

Board Meeting

President Bob reminded us that the September Board of Directors meeting will be at his
house on Tuesday, September 10. The meeting will start at 6:30 P.M. rather than the
usual 7 P.M,

Membership

Pat Bush was very happy to see all the new members come in today. That certainly is a
great boost to achieving Honor Club again this year. After some quick calculating he
arrived at the fact that we have only two opportunities left for Club members to win a
jacket or $25.00 by bringing in a new member. The Board authorized 12 such prizes and
10 have now been claimed. Who will get the last two?

Easter Seal Benefit

Time 7s getting short for signing up to play softball on Sunday, September 15, at 10 A.M.
The place is Hyline Park in Aurora. Pat Bush said he knows where that park is located and
to follow him. Maybe you had better ask him how to get there -- he gets lost sometimes.
Anyway get your name on the sign-up sheet if you plan to be there.

Installation Banguet
Again Pat told us not to forget Friday night, Sept. 27. That's when we will all be at

Golden Rose Restaurant up on Lookout Mountain to ol
install next year's officers. The cost will be the GOLDEN ROSE )
same as last year, $15.00 per person for a Bill 635 LOOKOUT MOUNTAIN AD GOLDEN GO 50401 {XQ*’:;;
Walters catered dinner. Don't miss this! A sign-up vep g0 -

sheet is available. FI. E/MZD

LOOKOUT MOUNTAIN

Golf-Golf-Golf

Doug Gi1l did show up today to promote the next Club
golf tournament whicn will be next Friday, September 13.,
He has it all lined up to play the course at Fitzsimmons ™ > i cen B0
Army Hospital. The sign-up sheet went around again. =__ (. .. N = . \\8/»@‘
Doug's a real Optimist -- he even has another tourna- N 7

ment scheduled for October - the 14th to be exact, at T
the Air Force Academy. He said don't worry about snow -
it won't.

Bowling

It's started - Tike last night said Curt Jefferies, captain of our Monaco South Bowling
Team. The team got off to a slow/fast start - all they needed was 15 more pins. Anyone
who still wants to bowl, even part of the time, should talk to Curt.



Halloween

Bill Swigert, a new Vice President next year, gave everyone one more chance to vote for the
project of his choice. Since many did not get a chance to vote last week, they could express
now a choice of again working with the Haunted House Project or go back to participating in
the Goblins Calling Program. Next week for sure we will get the result.

Interest Finder

Your interest is needed and President Elect, Tom Mauro, needs it soon. He handed out an
"interest finder" to those who didn't get it last week to indicate which of our many Club
"~ activities might be of interest in supporting. Fill it out and get it to Tom as soon as
You can. He needs your input for next year.

Essay Contest
Joe Marci has this activity well in hand and will keep us advised. Anyone who would Tike to
help out can see Joe for details.

Bridge

October, November, February, March are the months to get involved with the Bridge marathon.
Joe has a sign-up sheet for those who want to play. Only a few more weeks remain to get a
schedule set up. Even if you can't play regular - sign up as a substitute.

New Colo.-Wyo. District Governor

Lt. Governor John Young announced that Past Gov. Jim Dill (1979-80) has agreed to step in and
take the spot as District Gov. for 1985-86 due to the untimely passing of Gov. Designate

Verne Shelley.

Program -"Citizenship"

Our hard working member, Charlie Korsoski, told us all about the Club Citizenship program for
the coming school year. We again will work with the same three elementary schools and present
monthly awards. However, the big event will involve many more students than in the past.
Trips to the Air Force Academy are planned as well as a year end surprise event. More help
will be needed this year so volunteer now. Get involved with the program - it's great for the
students and you'll Tove it. Thanks Chariie - great job!

Notice

Greg Hurd said that Kent Gloor had emergency eye surgery last Monday but is home doing well.
He can receive telephone calls but visits will have to wait awhile. “Our prayers for a speedy
recovery. Also, we continue to wish Terry Miller well and pray we will see him on Fridays
again soon.

CALENDAR: September 13 Golf Tournament at Fitzsimmons
September 20 John Mrozek - Stapleton Airfield
September 27 Scott Friedman - Fishin for a Mission
September 27 Officer Installation Banquet i
Bob Hugo President 758-9409
Joe Marci . Secy/Treasurer 771-3748
Tom Mauro Vice President 751-9300
Ralph Pederson Vice President 759-3384
Pat Bush Past President 750-9409
Terry Miller Newsletter 759-2943

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Dave Butler Carl Burgess
Russ Paul Mark Campbell
Al Brunner Bill Swigert

MEETING PLACE

AZAR's 7105 East Hampden Ave.
DENVER, COLORADO
Every FRIDAY morning at 7:00 A.M.
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